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The Finance committee met on January 22, 2018 to discuss the purchase of a new sanitation 

truck.  

 

Present were committee members Rob Maurer, John Zucal, and Dean Holand. Also in 

attendance was Dan Lanzer, Cheryl Ramos, Kelly Ricklic, Aimee May, Ron McAbier, Joel Day, 

Patti Mckay, Sam Hitchcock, Marvin Fete, Tom Gerber, Greg Popham, and Beth Gundy.  

 

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the purchase of a new garbage truck for the 

Sanitation Department. The price would not exceed the amount that was approved in the 

2018 budget. Ray Grewell said they are currently using an International truck with a New Way 

packer system on 2 of the city routes and have proven to be reliable. The new truck would 

replace a truck that is 10 years old and has had many problems.  It would be purchased using 

the state cooperative purchasing program.  

 

Mr. John Zucal made a motion to have the law director draw up the appropriate legislation 

and recommend passage for the purchase of a new sanitation truck.  The motion was 

seconded by Dean Holland.  The motion passed with all three committee members voting in 

the affirmative.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:26 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Rob Maurer 

 

 

 


